
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 May 2007 

7. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Robin Duff and Donna Allfrey discussed with the Board matters of mutual interest, particularly in 

relation to heritage buildings in Christchurch. 
 
 The discussions included: 
 
 - S.A.M.S. 
 - Definition of effective parties in terms of the Resource Management Act 1991. 
 - Strategies to protect historical buildings. 
 
 The Board decided to seek from the Mayor, speaking rights at a future Council meeting for the 

Avon Loop Planning Association to present its concerns at issues relating to the above items. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


